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Healthy School




Tilsworth Road
Stanbridge

LU7 9HY

01525 210328

Email: info@stanbridge.beds.sch.uk

Newsletter No 12
8th February 2023
Dear Year 2 Parents
Staffing  Update

I would like to inform you that Mrs Forbes will be leaving us on 31st March.  She has an amazing opportunity to be appointed to a  senior leadership role with more responsibilities at another school.  Mrs Forbes has been at Stanbridge for 18 years and has had a significant impact on every aspect of our school.  I am sure you will join me in wishing her well in her new appointment.
I know the Year 2 class have had an unsettled year and this is very unusual for Stanbridge.  We are placing an advert to recruit to this position as soon as possible and will let you know in due course who the new teacher will be.  We will ensure there is a smooth transition between teachers and your child’s learning is put at the heart of that.

Yours sincerely

R J Godwin

Head Teacher
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“We believe in our children”
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